
Newsletter 

18.11.2022 

Menu Week 2—W/B 21.11.22 

And finally … I am grateful to everyone who has given me their thoughts about promoting 
considerate parking around school. The Eco Warriors have been busy devising plans to further 
raise awareness, launch a competition and work with our local police and council traffic teams 
over the coming weeks. We will begin our campaign in earnest on Monday, 28th November when 
we, and the traffic teams, will start to gather examples of how we all can improve our local 
environment. Look out for further details next week. 

Best wishes, Paul Davidson Interim Headteacher 

Other news … 

• The charity committee say thank you for your generosity in supporting Children in Need. We will let 
you know how much was raised next week. 
• Another great example of our children learning to play an important role in the life of our 
community is the jobs Y6 children do around school. Mrs Buttery has told me that a team of Y6 
playleaders have been busy sorting equipment and creating activities to support lunchtime play in Key 
Stage 1. They have carefully considered how to keep children active and safe whilst also developing 
skills of sharing, looking after equipment and supporting and encouraging each other. They were 
‘buzzing’ after the first week. 
• Thank you to parents and carers of EYFS children who attended the book and bun sessions. It will 
help us shape future opportunities to work with the children and staff. 
• We have sent out invitations for parents and carers to visit classes from next week with Year 4 
leading the way. We will also send out invitations to the Y1 and Y5 productions. Look out on Parent App 
for the way to book seats. 
• Flu immunisations will take place on Monday 21st for those who have registered. 
• It’s school photograph day on Thursday, 24th. Please book at the office if you want to bring pre-
school children before the start of the school day. 
• Please look out for the request to update your contact details which will come via the Parent App. 
We do this yearly but we are also grateful when you let us know whenever there is a change of phone 
number, address or medical information. 
• Scalby School Art Department are having a ‘Big Draw’ session tomorrow 10:00am-12:30pm.  
Everybody is welcome, pupils and parents. 

The highlight of the week … has been seeing a PowerPoint that Jack made at home about coastal 

erosion. He was very proud of his achievement and wanted to share it with his class and me. It is 

always a joy to see what children achieve in their own time, particularly when they are motivated 

by something they are learning in school. I know Mrs Gortzak was also proud of her whole class’s 

ideas and their imaginative ways of presenting information. 


